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From the Principal 
 
The last two weeks of school 
are going to be very busy. 
Classes are rehearsing for the 
annual Presentation Assembly 
to be held on Wednesday the 6th 

of December. Parents and guests are invited to 
arrive at 11:45 am for morning tea in the COLA 
and the assembly will start at 12 noon. 
Everyone is looking forward to seeing as many 
families as possible to celebrate the students’ 
achievements in 2017. 
  
Please continue to let the school know of the 
reasons if your student is absent; thanks to the 
parents who ring or write in the diary.  
 
By the next newsletter, many classes will have 
gone on excursions to consolidate their term 4 
work, including the Really Awesome Person 
final trip to the Lady Denman at Huskisson.  
 
Reports will be going home in the last week of 
school; all the students have made great 
progress throughout the year in their personal 
goals.  
 
Karen Furniss 
Assistant Principal 

 
 

Up and Coming Events 

Term 4 Week 9 

5 Dec  Hydro 
6 Dec Awards Assembly 11:45am 

7 Dec Hydro 

Term 4 Week 10 

12 Dec Hydro 
14 Dec Hydro 
15 Dec Last day of school 

 
RAP Awards 

(Really Awesome Person) 
Congratulations to the following students 

who received RAP awards. 
 
1P Destiny, Phoenix 
2P Daniel S, Noah, Georgia, Kiani, 
3P Kye, Emme 
4M Emily, Lily, Faith, Harley, Daniel C, 

Kaylen, Jordan 
5M Hayden, Tim M 
6S Jarrad, Zeke, Joshua G, Charlee 
7S Joshua D, Tobi, Eamon, Tim B, 

Dayna, Leilani, Ben 

 
Canteen News 

 
 

The school canteen is now closed. 

 Volunteer helpers always needed as 
little as one day a month. Call North 

Nowra Public School 4422 7045. 
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Community News 
 

 

 

. 

 

New program!  open to participants 
with NDIS packages. 

When:  Thursday Nights  5-7pm 
Where: Shoalhaven Lanes, Bomaderry 

Cost :  $7 - 1 game, $14 - 2 games. 
Enquiries: Susan Booth 44289003 

The Disability Trust - Sport & Rec 
Services  
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The Queen’s Baton Relay is coming to Nowra on 
February 5, 2018. 

Free pool party at Nowra pool 2-4pm 
Come and line the streets as the Baton runs through 

Nowra 4:30-5:30pm 
Free fun community celebration on the lawns of the 

Shoalhaven Entertainment Centre from 4-7pm. 
Hot Potato Band, music, food, entertainment & 

circus performance. 
Come and be part of this historic event. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Disclaimer: Havenlee School advertises in this column as a service to parents. 
Havenlee School does not endorse, sponsor or accept responsibility for the 
management or organisation of the advertised events or service` 
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